
 
 
 

1121 S Carroll Ave Suite 240, Southlake, TX 76092 | P: 817.442.7130 | www.RossGannaway.Law 

 
December 29, 2023 

 
RE: Firm Rates Increase February 21, 2024 
 
Dear Collin County, 
 
The firm is increasing its public sector billing rate for attorneys to $305 an hour, effective February 
21, 2024. The firm has not increased its billing rates since 2020.   
 
We strive to keep our rates low for our public sector clients; the increase in our rates has been 
necessitated by an increase in costs. If you have any questions, please email or call Julia or 
Catherine. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
Julia Gannaway 
JG@RossGannaway.Law 
Direct Dial: 817.442.7130 
 
 
 
Catherine Clifton  
CC@RossGannaway.Law 
Direct Dial: 817.442.7133 
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